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Dear Commissioners,

I am a resident of Historic Indian Village. I want to express my opposition to DTE's request to replace historic stone
curbs on Seminole with concrete. Indian Village is a historic district and as home owners we are are held to uphold
the historic elements of our properties. DTE should not be allowed to cheapen our neighborhoods and lower our
property values with insufficient replacements that do not stand the test of time or keep to historic aesthetics. Please
deny their request for concrete replacement curbs and require them to restore the stone curbs disturbed by their
utility work.

Thank you,

Andi Mahoney
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